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Nicola Gunn

From: Longridge Town Council <clerk@longridge-tc.gov.uk>

Sent: 20 May 2019 13:50

To: planning

Subject: 3/2018/1105 - Higher College Farm, Lower Lane, Longridge 

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

Categories: Yellow Category

This email has been delivered from an external source. 
Do not click any links, open any attachments or reply to this email unless you are certain this email\content is 
legitimate. 

As per our previous response dated 18th January 2019:  

Longridge Town Council object to this application as the council feels that there is a need for industrial land and this 

land would serve Longridge better as industrial units.  

 

Longridge Town Council has not changed view point and would like to ensure that that no further residential land is 

converted to over to industrial usage.  

 

 

Andrea Pownall 

Longridge Town Clerk and Responsible Financial Officer 

 

T: 01772 782461 

E: clerk@longridge-tc.gov.uk 

P: Longridge Town Council, Council Offices, The Station Building, Berry Lane, Longridge PR3 3JP 

 

 


